
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 7/12/2016 1:20:09 PM

Subject: FW: Section of US 301 in Dillon County to Close for Bridge Constuction

From: Corley, Kimberly L.
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 1:19:47 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
Cc: Poore, Pete; Kudelka, Robert P; Shealy, Stanley E
Subject: Section of US 301 in Dillon County to Close for Bridge Constuction

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) announces that a section of US 301 between I-95 and SC 9 
in Dillon County will be closed for bridge construction.

Construction is scheduled to begin July 18, 2016. Barring any unforeseen delays, the bridge should reopen by Aug. 14, 
2016.

A detour route will be in place to guide traffic.

For additional information, the public may contact the Dillon County Construction Office at (843) 774-7979.

Kimberly Corley
Public Information Coordinator

803.737.1270 Main
803.737.1272 Direct
803.315.5473 Cell
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